
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Councillors 
 
FROM: Chief Executive 
 
REFERENCE:  
 
DATE: 23 June 2005 
 
SUBJECT: RMA Accreditation for Community Board Members 
 
 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
This matter was considered by Council at its meeting on 19 May 2005. 
 
Council resolved Crs O’Shea/Bryant: 
 
THAT the matter of accreditation of community board members to hear 
resource consent applications, lie on the table. 
 
This action was taken to allow input from Cr T O’Regan, our Consents Convenor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
R G Dickinson 
Chief Executive 
 
http://tdctoday:82/shared documents/meetings/council/full council/reports/2005/rcn050630 report rma accreditation for community board 
members.doc 

 


